
Dear Parent(s) / Guardian(s):

On behalf of the Children’s Ministry of Nor’wood Bible Church please be notified of our 
policy per students who are tardy to Sunday school class.

All of our children and youth Sunday school classes will start promptly at 9:30 AM and 
be dismissed at 10:30 AM.  The Children’s Ministry asks that you have your student(s) to 
class on time, and not dismiss your children to their classes before 9:25 AM.   Our 
teachers attending first service need time to prepare their classes before class starts.

Students arriving late to class are a disruption to the class.  We ask that you be 
considerate of the other students and the teachers.

Phil 2:3-4 Do nothing from rivalry or conceit, but in humility count others more 
significant than yourselves.  Let each of you look not only to his own interests, but 
also to the interests of others.

If your child is more than 10 minutes late to Sunday school, we ask that your child join 
you in the adult Sunday school class and not disrupt their class.   

The Sunday school teachers and the Children’s Ministry leadership understand that there 
will be occasions when a child is tardy.   This policy is not intended to be punishment for 
you or your child, but to maintain a healthy and productive learning environment.

If you have any questions, concern, or need clarification – please contact me.

Respectively,

Michael Hill

Michael Hill
Elder over Children’s Ministry


